
Holiday Trash Service Schedule 

Thanksgiving 

Trash will be picked up following the normal schedule - Friday, November 

27th. 

Christmas 

Trash will be picked up on Friday, December 25th and Saturday, December 

26th. 

(If your trash is not picked up on the 25th, it will be picked up on the 26th) 

New Year’s Day 

Trash will be picked up on Friday, January 1st and Saturday, January 2nd.  

(If your trash is not picked up on the 1st, it will be picked up on the 2nd) 

 

Friday trash service on Christmas and New Year’s Day will start later than usual. 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 


